
Sagebrush Quilters Guild 
Meeting Minutes 
March 25, 2018 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:05 pm by President Doffy B. 
Eblast minutes: errors or omissions: None 

Moved by Jeri B. Seconded by Lorraine B. Carried yes 
Membership: present 41 guests, 4 new members nil 

 Members with birthdays in March were recognized and rewarded with a gift from the gift table 
Library: One new magazine (Quilters Connection) 

Information on Fiber Art Network is in the library 
Hospitality: Kay will be away May 13th Volunteer needed to help Audrey on this day 
Community Quilts: One thank- you card read.  

Next community quilt day April 10th at Katja’s 
Joyce W. Cheryl D. will be attending the Rotary meeting to thank them for their donation 

Workshops: Still room in up- coming “Lemon Scorched” workshop. See Joy for more details 
 Up- coming “Gathering of the Guilds” block patterns are available see Joy or Doffy 

Quilt In’s 
Wednesday Morning: Wed 27th at Val’s, April 3rd at Katja’s Quilt Shoppe 
Friday Morning: March 29th and April 5th at Marg. J 

Kamloops Senior Village: April 20th from 9am- 9 pm. Food is available for purchase or bring your own. 
Thank-you to all who participated in the recent mini quilt show  

Re-treat: Spring retreat involved a lot of eating, sewing, sleeping, a bit of shopping and a lot of fun. 
Fall retreat is filling up fast registration forms and payments are being accepted by Doreen F.  
Date of Fall Retreat is Oct 30 –Nov 3 at Sorrento Center 

New Business:   
Rotary blade sharpener will be available for use during coffee times starting in April (see Doffy 
for info.) 
Bev. M. gave away a package of metal bobbins 
See web site for information on various up-coming provincial quilt shows 

Coffee time: 7:45- 8:10 
Program: Betty Spence- Trunk Show 

With  assistance from Hayley, Betty entertained the guild with her remarkable quilts. Betty has a 
great appreciation for her first nation heritage and used many of these images in her quilts. 
Betty’s  talented use of color and bead work made for a truly memorable trunk show. Thank-you 
very, very much Betty for sharing your talent and life stories with us. 

Show and Tell: Remember Block Lotto. See web site for directions 
Meeting ended at 8:43 pm / Minutes submitted by Monica W 



Building Log Cabins for Our Injured Military 
(10 ½” unfinished block) 
 
Fabric Requirements for one block: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

Red: 
2 ½” square (#2) 
1 – 2 ½” X 4 ½” (#3) 
1 – 2 ½” X 6 ½” (#6) 
1 – 2 ½” X 8 ½” (#7) 
 

Yellow 
1 - 2 ½” square for center (#1) 
White: 
1 – 2 ½” X 4 ½” (#4) 
1 – 2 ½” X 6 ½” (#5) 
1 – 2 ½” X 8 ½” (#8) 
1 – 2 ½” X 10 ½” (#9) 
 

#1 #2 

#5 

#6 

#9 

#4 

#3 

#8 

#7 

Ontario 
Elizabeth Seamans 
117 Malcolm Street 
Angus, ON L0M 1B0 

Southern Ontario  
Don Oliphant 
4094 St Clair Parkway Port 
Lambton, ON N0P 2B0 

Western Canada 
Linda Gerein 
14 Pueblo Court 
Whitehorse, YK  Y1A 6V3 
 

Central Canada  
Marcie Erick 
633 Douglas Drive 
Swift Current, SK S9H 0M7 
 

Eastern Canada  
Mary Ewing 
11 Hillside Drive 
New Albany, NS B0S1P0 

We encourage you and/or your groups/guilds to make the 
blocks from Northcott fabric, not only the Oh Canada line 
but any one of  the many beautiful lines from Northcott.  
You may also delve into your stash of fabric for red and 
white to build a Canadian Log Cabin for our injured Military.  
The yellow center symbolizes the welcoming light in the 
window, and the red and white for Canada. 
Any questions please contact 
Mary Ewing @ president@quiltsofvalour.ca 
Cheryl Dvernichuk @ cheryl.dvernichuk@quiltsofvalour.ca 
 

A proud sponsor of Quilts of Valour – Canada Society 

¼” seam allowance used. 
8 rows of 6 blocks (48 blocks) will give you a quilt 
approximately 60” X 80”.  No borders needed, just 
layer, quilt and bind. 
 

Send your completed blocks, quilt tops and/or quilts to one of the following address. 
If you are attending Quilt Canada 2019 in Ottawa you may drop them off at the Quilts of Valour – 
Canada Society booth. 
 
Thank you for supporting our injured Canadian Armed Forces 
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